
Applications are invited from 
Aboriginal families who would like 
their children to receive a Catholic 
secondary education at St Mary 
MacKillop College.

Bursaries will cover the majority 
of the annual fees, leaving a small 
balance to be paid. The bursaries 
are intended to recognise 
commitment to schooling as well 
as assist Aboriginal students 
who might be denied a Catholic 
secondary education because of 
financial circumstances.

Aboriginal Student Bursaries 2025

Applications must be Aboriginal or Torres Strait Islander and have a desire to be educated 
in the Catholic education system. It is expected that applicants have established strong 
foundation for learning and aspire to complete Year 12. 

Parents/guardians of eligible students are invited to lodge an application early as the 
number of bursaries is limited in each school. Information and application forms are 
available from the Principal, or by emailing enrolments@mackillop.wa.edu.au.


